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THROUGH THE SEASONS  
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 Ceremony on the Ashley River beneath 

the  ancient live oaks 

 Outdoor Patio for cocktail hour 

 Historic Carriage House for Reception 

with     additional outdoor lawn space 

 Inside capacity : 

VERANDA  
AVAILABLE: MARCH, APRIL, MAY, JUNE, ULY, AUGUST, SEPTEMBER, OCTOBER  

CARR IAGE HOUSE  
AVAILABLE: YEAR ROUND 

 Ceremony on the Long White 
Bridge Lawn 

 Cocktail Hour on the Veranda 
with panoramic views of the 
surrounding gardens 

 Grand Back Lawn with        
Plantation House backdrop 
for outdoor reception for up 
to 250 guests 

 Bridal holding room prior to 
ceremony 

 Planner required 

 On-Site Parking 

 Ceremony on the Ashley River 
beneath the ancient live oaks 

 Outdoor patio for cocktail hour 

 Historic Carriage House for   
Reception with additional     
outdoor lawn space 

 Inside capacity of 150 guests 
with dancing. 200 guests with 
dancing on patio or lawn 

 Wooden bar 

 Bridal Suite 

 Deck overlooking the Ashley 
River 

 Handicap Accessible 

 No planner required 

 On-site parking 

Photo: Phillip Casey Photography 

Photo: The Happy Bloom 

Photo: Rachel Red  

Photo: Danna Cubbage   



CONSERVATORY 
AVAILABLE: JANUARY, FEBRUARY, MARCH, APRIL, MAY, OCTOBER, NOVERMBER, DECEMBER 

PAVIL ION 
AVAILABLE: YEAR ROUND BASED ON AVAILABILITY 

  

 Ceremony on the          
Schoolhouse Pond Lawn 
overlooking the Ashley River 

 Indoor reception among  
tropical gardens for intimate 
groups of 75 guests or less 

 Outdoor deck for cocktail 
hour and dancing 

 12 wooden teak tables and 
60 reception chairs provided 

 Bridal suite guaranteed, 
based on availability at other 
wedding venues 

 No planner required 

 On-site parking 

 Surrounded by dramatic 
sweeping oaks 

 Perfect for larger            
elopements 

 Intimate outdoor ceremony 
for up to 25 guests 

 Includes large pavilion for 
receptions 

 No planner required 

 On-site Parking 
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 Small intimate ceremony for the bride and 

groom 

 Access to ceremony anywhere in the gardens 

 Includes admission for a photographer and 

officiant  

 Bridal suite based on availability  

 Total fee: $500 
 

 Access to 66 acres of Gardens 

 Includes admission for photographer and 

two additional people to help with the 

shoot 

 Complimentary photoshoot for anyone 

who books their wedding at Magnolia 

Plantation  

 Bridal suite based on availability 

 Access to grounds until sundown  

 Total fee: $150 
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Q: What does the venue rental include? 

Q: What is the timing for my wedding? 

Q: Where can we take photos in the gardens? 

Q: Can I host a ceremony rehearsal? 

Q: Do you allow decorations? 



Q: Do you require a wedding planner? 

Q: Do you provide catering services? 

Q: May we provide our own alcohol? 

Q: How do I secure my date? 

Q: What is the payment schedule? 

Q: What is the damage deposit for? 

Q: I 'm interested in seeing the venue in person. Do you offer tours? 

mailto:weddings@magnoliaplantation.com


https://my.setmore.com/bookingpage/a7002147-db30-4fd0-b880-1a2a801a6f9a 
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